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Term 1 Week 3                              16th  February, 2018 

This Sunday is the First 

Sunday of Lent - Year B  

The Gospel reading for 

Sunday is from Mark 1:12-15 

He was tempted by Satan, and 

the angels looked after him. 

The Spirit drove Jesus out into 

the wilderness and he 

remained there for forty days, and was tempted by 

Satan. He was with the wild beasts, and the angels 

looked after him. 

After John had been arrested, Jesus went 

into Galilee. There he proclaimed the Good News 

from God. óThe time has comeô he said óand the 

kingdom of God is close at hand. Repent, and believe 

the Good News.ô 
Ref: Liturgyhelp.com 

 

School Assembly 

Our first whole school assembly will be held next 

Tuesday, 20th February at 2.20pm in the church. At 

this assembly, we will officially welcome our new 

students and teachers to our school community. All 

are welcome to attend. 

 

Catholic Schools Week 2018 

This year, from 4 - 10 March 

2018, Our Lady of Lourdes 

will join with Catholic 

schools across NSW and the 

ACT to celebrate Catholic 

Schools Week (CSW). 

Our theme for CSW 2018 is 

óEvery learner, every day: 

TRANSFORMING 

LEARNINGô.  

Catholic Schools Week is about forging and 

strengthening connections between everyone who 

has a stake in our schools ï students, staff, families, 

priests, parishioners, and members of the wider 

community ï by showcasing our activities and 

actions. 

During Catholic Schools Week, we take the 

opportunity to highlight not only the best of what we 

do, but also what happens in our schools every day. 

For that reason, we invite you and your family to join 

us at Our Lady of Lourdes on Tuesday, 6th March to 

celebrate with our school and parish community. 

Our school will celebrate with: 

¶ 9.30am Mass. Kindergarten to Year 6  

¶ Parents visit classrooms between 10.40am and 

11.10am 

¶ Picnic morning tea with the students, teachers 

and parents at 11.10am.  

¶ School Assembly 12pm (Presentation ï Year 1) 

Once again, Australian Catholic Superannuation is a 

proud sponsor of Catholic Schools Week 2018 and 

we greatly appreciate their generous participation. 

www.catholicsuper.com.au. 

School Fees 

Families should receive their first School Fee 

Instalment Invoice by the end of Week 3. 

Flexible Payment Plan (Direct Debit) is offered with 

your first instalment. 

For those families that do not accept Flexible 

Payment Plan, your first instalment is due on 21st 

March, 2018. 

 

After School Care 

We ask that parents inform After School Care if their 

child will not be attending on any particular day. 

Some parents seeking a casual day are unable to be 

accepted due to no vacancies being available. 

However, if parents had informed After School Care, 

another child would have been able to use that place  

 

OLOL Parent Group Meeting 

You are invited to attend our first OLOL Parent 

Group Meeting of 2018 being held on Tuesday,  27th 

February at 7.00pm in the OLOL Learning Centre 

These meetings encourage communication and 

action within the school community and are an 

opportunity to raise and discuss matters, concerns or 

suggestions. 

If you have an item that you would like to see added 

to the agenda, please contact us via 

ololparentgroupbh@gmail or alternatively contact 

our Chairperson Carina Morales on 0414 412 422 or 

our Secretary Joanne McGirr on 0419 177 312. 

We look forward to seeing you on the night. 

OLOL  

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

http://liturgyhelp.com.au/resource_file/wav/Galilee.mp3


Social Skills 

Grand Final 

Congratulations to Tommy Murphy and 

Samuel Polley - Hills Bulls boys who 

both won their Oz Tag State Cup Grand 

Final last Sunday. 
 

Baulkham Hills Parish Youth Movement 
The youth movement of the parish of Baulkham Hills 

will be hosting a movie night at St Michaelôs Old 

Church from 7-9:15pm (Right after the Youth Mass 

from 6-7pm) 

All youth groups kicking off officially from the 4th 

of March across all age groups from yearôs 5-12 with 

new youth initiatives to come in the next few weeks! 

If you have any questions or are looking to get 

involved in the youth movement (whether it be 

providing food for a youth group or a form of 

pastoral support or even leading) feel free to contact 

Paul via email at stmichaelsyouthbh@gmail.com or 

via mobile 0407 773 174 
 

Oakhill College Open Day 

We warmly welcome prospective students and 

families to the Oakhill College Open Day on Sunday, 

11 March 2018. 

The day will run from 11.00am-3.00pm and provides 

a great opportunity to meet our Principal, Brother 

Steve Hogan, staff and current students. 

Tours are guided by students showcasing subject 

displays, co-curricular activities and performances by 

one of the many College musical ensembles. 

Come and explore our beautiful grounds and inspect 

the facilities and resources at the College. 

Principalôs Address at 11.30am and 1.30pm. Visit 

our website to register your interest - 

www.oakhill.nsw.edu.au 
 

Gilroy College Open Evening 

Gilroy Catholic College is holding its annual Open 

Evening for Enrolments on Wednesday 21st 

February 2018.  There will be tours of the College at 

5 and 7pm and our Principal Cheryl Merryweather 

will give a talk in the school hall at 6.15pm.  To 

make a tour booking, please phone 8853 8200 with 

your preferred tour time. Application packages will 

be available on the night.  Applications close on 

Thursday 8 March 2018.  

Welcome BBQ 

Thank you to all families who attended the Welcome 

BBQ on Friday night and Mass on Sunday. It was 

great to see so many people both functions. 

Also, thank you to the Parent Group for organising 

such a wonderful BBQ. Your support is very much 

appreciated. 

 

2018 Coles Sports for School Program 

Our school has registered for the 2018 

Coles Sports for School program. For 

every $10 spent at Coles, you will 

receive one Sports for Schools voucher.   

These vouchers are then used to purchase sports 

equipment from well-known sporting brands.   

The vouchers can be placed in the collection bin in 

the library.  

The program will run until May 11th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL EVENTS 

February 

Sun 18th 

 

First Sunday of Lent 

Mon 19th Hills Zone Swimming Carnival 

Tues 20th 2.20pm K-6 Assembly, Year 6 

Wed 21st Reconciliation 6M 

Thurs 22nd 9.30am Mass Years 3/4 

Priest class visit year 5 

Fri 23rd Year 3 Science Excursion 

Diocesan Swimming Carnival 

Sun 25th Second Sunday of Lent 

 

Respect and Integrity - showing good manners 
and communication skills 

 

§ Saying ópleaseô, óthank youô 
§ Excuse me please / Waiting 
for your turn to speak 

§ Donôt talk over the top of 
others 

mailto:stmichaelsyouthbh@gmail.com
http://www.oakhill.nsw.edu.au



